
EYFS
Spring

Literacy

Understanding and speaking in sentences. Writing CVC 
words with increasing independence and beginning to 
have a go at writing sentences. Using tricky words in 
writing and reading them independently. Become 
increasingly confident with phase 3 phoneme 
grapheme correspondences. 

Understanding the World

Observing the effects of seasons on the world around 
us. Beginning to understand what we can do to look 
after our world - recycling., composting ect. 

PSED

Beginning to play more cooperatively. Knowing the 
rules and routines and taking part in these. Having a 
strong sense of justice and speaking confidently. 

Physical Development 

Fine tuning fine motor skills, ensuring that 
pencils/pens are held correctly. Using tools such as 
paint brushes and knives correctly for cutting. 
Beginning to use cutlery to cut food more 
independently/. 

Taking part in big movements in dance and moving 
around with increasing independence. 

Maths

Subitising numbers up to 10. Understanding the 
composition, recognition and make up of numbers 5-10. 
Recognising the difference between 2d and 3d shape. 

Communication and Language

Using communication to discuss feelings and emotions. 
Listening with increasing concentration and longer 
focus periods. Communicating effectively with peers to 
play together. 

Key Text:
The Colour 

Monster Goes 
to School 

Expressive Art and Design

Modeling and creating based on inspiration from 
artists from the past. 

I like to Move 
it!


